
          DAILY FAMILY COMMUNICATION UPDATE 
 

The Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic is an unprecedented situation that many 
families are dealing with right now regardless of the facility their loved one may be in 
across the country. No one ever thought that their elders would ever have to deal with a 
worldwide pandemic. As you know, this is a rapidly evolving situation – and one that is 
being played out in communities, hospitals and nursing homes across the country. 
 

We want you to know that we remain committed to providing upfront and transparent 

daily updates regarding COVID-19 in our facility. We will provide you one email per day 

and will continue to host video conference calls so you can remain as up-to-date as 

possible. Rest assured that our staff remains vigilant and supportive, and we are so 

proud of their loyalty and dedication! 

 

As of today, May 24, 2021, please be advised of the following COVID-19 cases in our 

facility: 

 

Positive Patients/Residents:  0 active cases 

Pending Patient/Resident Tests: 0 

Negative/Resolved Patients/Residents:   ______115______ 

Positive Staff:   37 / +7 Contract Labor (44 have returned to work)   

Pending Staff Tests:  0 

Patient deaths:    18 COVID-19 Related 

Recovered Patients/Residents:  66 

 

We thank you for your support during this difficult time.  Please know, we are adhering 

to Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and Centers for Medicare and 

Medicaid Services (CMS) guidelines and recommended protocols for COVID-19. We 

continue to follow to the letter the direction of the Department of Health. Please feel free 

to reach out to us via our phone number at 609-387-3620 should you have any 

additional questions. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lawrence D. Sullivan 

 

Center Executive Director 


